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Project Development Manual Update 

The new Section 1 of the Project Development Manual (PDM) is now available for use at: 

https://www.codot.gov/business/designsupport/bulletins_manuals/2013-project-
development-manual/sect-1-scoping.pdf 

This updated Section 1 contains a range of new content, including direct-to-project charging 
and universal project naming convention guidance. Sections 2-5 are currently being updated 
in parallel and are expected to be posted before the end of the calendar year. We are 
excited to share that the entire PDM, up to Section 8, is anticipated to be released by spring 
2024. For your convenience, new sections will be made available as they are completed and 
can be accessed at: 

https://www.codot.gov/business/designsupport/bulletins_manuals/2013-project-
development-manual/ 

Please note that individual Design Bulletins will not be posted with the release of each new 
PDM section. Instead, updates regarding new sections made available will primarily be 
communicated through the Area Engineer's newsletter. We plan to release a final Design 
Bulletin encompassing all the updates from this PDM cycle once the manual is fully updated. 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact 
Jerome.Estes@state.co.us for support. 


